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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Thank you and Happy Christmas! 
On behalf of all at St Elizabeth’s, I would like to thank every member of the 
school community for their work and support this year.  This includes all school 
staff who work tirelessly to provide the best that they can for the children  
every day in school.  Also a huge thank you to parents/carers and friends and 
family who support all school events and work alongside us to support the  
children.  Likewise, our PTFA who raise so much money for school funds through 
the many events they hold throughout the year.  Finally, thank you to everyone 
who has supported our school in a voluntary capacity.  All the above working  
together makes this school community the special place that it is.  We hope you 
all have a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 
 
Christmas Party Day 
The party day was a huge success, with all children in years 1-6 watching a  
fantastic production of Cinderella.  Following this, each class had a party in their 
class.  The party and pantomime were funded by the PTFA and they will also be 
sending each child home with a gift tomorrow.  Nursery and Reception had  
travelled out to Southport to watch a pantomime and they had a brilliant time.   
 
Carol Concert and Christmas Performances 
I can honestly say that I have been overwhelmed by the quality of the  
performances this year.  Each event was really well attended, with the audience 
leaving with huge smiles on their faces.  Thank you to all staff who have  
prepared the children for each of the events. 
 
Christmas Lunch 
Thank you to our kitchen staff who provided an amazing Christmas dinner for a 
very large number of people.  It was very much appreciated! 
 
Thank you and Good Luck! 
We would like to thank Mrs Patterson  and wish her well as she leaves St  
Elizabeth’s to pursue a different career path.  Thank you for all you have done 
for the children of St Elizabeth’s.  
 
Christmas Fair 
The PTFA would like to thank all of the people who provided donations for our 
Christmas Fair.  Please see the reverse of this newsletter for further  
information. 
 
End of Term 
School finishes at 1.30pm.  The children return to school on Tuesday 7th  
January 2020. 
 
Mr Daniels 

‘I have come so that they may have life and have it to the full’ 


